
RESCUE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 
2390 BASS LAKE ROAD 

RESCUE, CA 95672 

NOTICE 
OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IN HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Rescue 
Union School District will hold a public hearing at the District Office 
Boardroom, located at 2390 Bass Lake Road, Rescue, CA, on 
Tuesday, June 11, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. 

The request for a public hearing is for the 2024-2025 proposed budget. 
The 2024-2025 proposed budget will be available for public inspection 
on June 7, 2024 on the district website at www.rescueusd.org or is 
available at the District Office at the above address during regular 
business hours. 

If you have any questions, please call Lisa Donaldson, Assistant 
Superintendent of Business Services at 530-677-4461. 

Posted:  June 1, 2024 
  www.rescueusd.org, District Office, and School Offices 

http://www.rescueusd.org/
http://www.rescueusd.org/

